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 Nursery Spring 1 Newsletter 

 

Happy New Year! It has been lovely to welcome our Nursery children back and say hello to some 

new faces this term.  

 
 

We love books in Nursery and have lots of great texts in our different areas for the children to 

enjoy -our key text this half term in Nursery is ‘Let’s all Creep Through Crocodile Creek’ by Jonny 

Lambert, a fantastic book which opens up lots of opportunities for discussion and exploration. We 

may even have some animal visitors! The celebrations we will focus on this half term are Chinese 

New Year, Baba Marta Day and St David’s Day. 

Songs, number rhymes and nursery rhymes are a big part of our Nursery day and are a really 

effective way to help develop language skills. Fred Frog helps our children with their Phonics – he 

can only say and read words in the ‘pure’ sounds we teach the children.  

Work on our Nursery outdoor area has begun and we are looking forward to developing our 

garden area as soon as possible. Please let a member of the Nursery team know if you would like 

to help with this. 

Thank you for all of your support and if you have any questions don’t hesitate to speak to any of 

our team members. 

Claire kenning, Leanne Maltby & Sylvia Dorofte 
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